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European Parliament,  
water-related Parliamentary questions 
 

Members of the European Parliament show a regular interest of water issues in their 
Parliamentary questions. 
In the period between 25 September and 27 November 2024, 18 water-related 
questions were tabled, from the water scarcity to waste water treatment, from drinking 
water quality to the human right for water and sanitation, and the Water Framework 
Directive. 
 

EWA News presents you the outline texts of the questions and the coordinates of the MEP 
who has submitted them, plus links to the full text and (once available) the answers. 

 


